
 

Northern Kentucky Water District (NKWD) serves approximately 81,000 customer accounts, or nearly 300,000 people in 
Campbell and Kenton Counties, portions of Boone, Grant and Pendleton Counties, and the Greater Cincinnati Northern 
Kentucky International Airport. 
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NKWD Participates In “WaterIfic” Program  
 

Erlanger, KY – On Friday, October 7, 2011 the Northern Kentucky Water District 
again participated in Sanitation District No. 1’s annual WaterIfic program for Northern 
Kentucky area 6th grade students.  Fourteen (14) partnering organizations hosted booths 
this year and conducted demonstrations for about 250 sixth grade students, teachers and 
chaperones from four area schools, including: Newport Middle School, St. Mary School, St. 
Thomas School, and Ludlow Elementary. 
 

Pictured in photo: Students listen while NKWD employee, Shellie Lyon, uses the 
EnviroScape to explain water and wastewater treatment. 
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